
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17th of May 2024 

Re: Year 6 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: End of Year Events  

We are writing to express our immense pride in the tremendous effort and hard work displayed by all Y6 children 

at Churchtown Primary School throughout this academic year. As a recognition of their hard work, we are 

delighted to be able to offer a range of exciting events that will be taking place between now and the end of the 

academic year. 

As you are aware, on the 24th of May, we have organised a trip to the cinema and bowling alley. This will be a 

fantastic opportunity for the children to relax and enjoy themselves after their hard work. Furthermore, on the 5th 

of July, we are excited to host the Y6 end of year performance at The Atkinson, showing the creative talents of 

all children. Lastly, on the 18th of July, there is The Leavers’ Assembly at St. Cuthbert’s Church followed by a Y6 

Festival, where the children will have the chance to celebrate their time at Churchtown before moving on to the 

next chapter of their educational journey. 

We hope that through these events and continued work as a school, we can encourage and support the children 

to continue their exceptional effort and maintain their exemplary behaviour as role models within our school 

community. In addition to these exciting activities, we will also be focusing on transition support, ensuring that 

each child experiences a smooth and successful transition to their next school. As part of our normal practice, 

our Y6 staff team & pastoral team will be on hand to provide support and guidance, helping the children make 

the most of their remaining time at Churchtown. 

However, we understand that despite this support, there may be instances where additional support is required 

for certain children to maintain appropriate behaviour. Should the need arise, we will follow our behaviour 

guidance, which can be viewed by clicking the link below: 

https://churchtown.org.uk/policies-reports/policies 

Linked to this, should specific children continue to display behaviour that does not meet Churchtown expectations 

and values, incidents will be logged and, if 3 incidents have been logged for a pupil, they may not be able to 

participate in an event listed above. Please be assured that, prior to any log being made, parents/guardians will 

be contacted and next steps discussed.   

We want to ensure all pupils have the best possible end to their time at Churchtown and your ongoing support is 

invaluable. It is through this partnership that we are able to provide the best possible education for all children.  

We look forward to celebrating our Y6 pupils’ fantastic achievements and hard work. 

Thank you once again for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs J. Payne - Headteacher 

https://churchtown.org.uk/policies-reports/policies

